
 

 

 

      I hope that everyone is doing well, it is hard to believe that it is December already. 

I would like to thank those members, their families and friends who came out to support 
us this past year, Thanks to you, our Post Family and friends Picnic was a huge success. 

We will be having our Post Christmas Party on Saturday December 16th. This will be a 
catered event and music will be provided by a DJ and  the cost is $15.00. If you are inter-
ested in attending please contact myself, Theresa or Bob for tickets. Tickets are limited, 
we would love to see you there. Ticket deadline is Saturday December 9th.Ticket deadline is Saturday December 9th.Ticket deadline is Saturday December 9th.Ticket deadline is Saturday December 9th.    

Just a reminder that our next Exec. Committee and membership meetings will be on  

December 9th. The Exec. Committee will be at 10 AM and membership at 11PM. During the winter months 
the meetings will change to every other month February and April of 2024. Please take care and stay safe. 

For God and Country 

Commander Phil 

 

Commanders Message 



Contact the Post at 

gflamm962@gmail.com 
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50 / 50 Drawing 

Looking for Gift Ideas for a War History 

Fan. Here are a few to consider. 










